
 

  

  

  

Year 5/6 Girls’ Football Tournament 

  

  
  
  
  
  

  
  

  
  
  
  

  
  

  
  
  

  
  

  

  
    

  

    

  

On January 25th, we selected 

nine girls from Year 5 and 6 to 

participate in a football 

tournament at Southfields 

Academy, organised by AFC 

Wimbledon. Each team played 

four matches, and the top two 

teams from each group would 

advance to the next round. The 

victorious team would then go on 

to represent Wandsworth at the 

London School Games. 

Our girls finished 3rd in their group with 1 win 2 draws 

and 1 loss, which meant we just missed out on the next 

round. The girls put such a fantastic effort in the games 

and never refused to give up. A massive defensive effort 

by the girls keeping 3 clean sheets out of the 4 games 

played. We are so proud of their teamwork and how 

they represented BWA. 

Lastly, thank you to our parent helper Myles (Layla’s 

Grandfather) for coming along and supporting the girls to 

do their best and have fun on the day.  

 

 


